
I would like to thank each of the Commissioners for their consideration and approval of the map 

that keeps Clairemont in a single district.  As a resident of Clairemont for the past three years, 

after downsizing from University City where I lived for almost 40 years,  I absolutely love my 

Clairemont neighborhood and think it is vital to address our needs and concerns as one 

community.  So thank you for your efforts and for listening to our feedback. 

Amy Sheridan 


